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October 4, 2022 
 
 
Agenda Item 2. Receive comments on the proposed 2023 Identification of Requested Uniform 
Standards Development List 
 
Jason Lapham, Chair of the PSC, said that no written comments were received.  He asked if there 
were any oral comments.  Andria Seip, Vice Chair of the PSC asked if there was more detail on 
the order in which the high priority items would be addressed. There were no additional 
comments.  The 2023 proposed list will be referred to the Management Committee for its 
consideration. 
 
Agenda Item 3. Receive comments on the current drafts of the Individual Disability Buy Sell 
and Key Person Replacement Uniform Standards  
  
Jason Lapham said that there were no written comments received.  He asked if there were any oral 
comments on the Uniform Standards.  There were no comments on the standards. The standards 
will be referred to the Management Committee for its consideration. 
 
Agenda Item 4. Any Other Matters 
 
Jason Lapham said the next meeting of the PSC will be a regulator-only call on October 18.  There 
were no other matters. 
 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                


